
GENERAL HISTORY 

  

As planned, our meetings resumed on Thursday 1st September, continuing with our theme based 

around “time, when we heard about the way in which time has been saved as a result of the 

acceleration of travel and the impacts that this has had on the globe.    We followed this up with 

sessions on time in music i.e. “tempo”, which provoked a wide ranging discussion, and short 

cuts to save time i.e. maritime canals.  

  

Future sessions have been planned to include Manufacturing and deliveries “just in time”, 

Myths of time travel, Clocks through the ages and Speed limits and records. 

  

Our normal meeting time is the first Thursday in the month at 2.00 pm.  If you are interested 

please contact Malcolm Kimber using the message button on the “General History” website 

page. 

 


